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Remembering Vincentians who have been called home.  
November is the month during which we take time out of our busy schedule to 

remember those souls who have been called home.  We ask that you remember in your 
daily prayers the following deceased Vincentians of the Truro Conference who have 
selflessly shown compassion for their neighbour while sharing God’s love with the 
poor. 
 

Wally Archibauld; Marty Bakes; SR, Gertrude Corbett; Stan Edwards;  Fr Vernon 
Driscoll;  Sr. Anne Gillis; Marie Hatfield; John Canes; George Keddy; Al Lund; Jim 
Murphy; Norma O;Hara; Gerry Ryle; Clem Yapp; Joe MacGregor; Elsie May Macgregor; 

Leonard MacNeil; John Jack Baird; Donald Tobin; Barry Zolkivksi; Richard Sullivan. 
 

Sleep now in the arms of Jesus dear friends and may His everlasting light shine upon 
you and may you rest in peace in the love of God.  Amen 
 
In appreciation to our Parishioners who have made Financial contributions to the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul, Vincentians have served and provided the basic 
necessities of life to 910 adults and 358 children over the last 10 months ending in 
October 31, 2023 as summarized below. 
    
   Hydro  $2,311 
   Food        57,913 
   Medical   1,131 
   Heating Oil   5,649 
   Furniture pick up/delivery   2,107 
   Rent   5,410 
   Miscellaneous        136 
               $74,657  
                                             Furniture Storage etc             $2,303 
                                       Postage and office supplies                  1,508 
                                       Telephone and misc items                 378 
                                          $4,189 
                         Total Expenditures in serving the poor.       $78,846 
 
Should you be interested in becoming a Vincentian, our meetings are every 2nd 
Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm at Immaculate Conception Church.  Hope to 
see you at our next meeting.  There are no membership fees, just your desire to help 
the poor and underprivileged in Truro and surrounding area. 

November 2023 
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How smart are the young! 
 

A father wanted to read a magazine but was being bothered by his little 

girl, Shelby.  She wanted to know what Canada looked like. 

Finally, he tore a sheet out of his new magazine on which was printed the 

map of the country.  

Tearing it into small pieces, he 

gave it to Shelby and said, 'Go 

into the other room and see 

if you can put this together. 

This will show you our whole 

country today.' 

After a few minutes, Shelby 

returned and handed him 

the map, correctly fitted and 

taped together. 
 

The father was surprised and asked how she had finished 

so quickly. 

 'Oh,' she said, 'on the other side of the paper is a  

picture of Jesus.  When I got all of Jesus back where He 

belonged, then our country just came together.' 

 

 If you plant faith in God, you will reap a harvest 

Remembering our Canadian Military "God of love, compassion and 

wisdom, be with our Canadian Military personnel in the various parts of our 
world.  Make your presence known to them in their important but often lonely 
mission. Give your wisdom to their leaders who are often called upon to make 
serious and difficult decisions about our military role in the world.  We make this 
prayer in the name of your Son, Jesus.  Amen."(Prayer Author. Sr. Anne Gillis, 

CND (deceased)) 

 

 

 
 

We encounter Jesus and rekindle the candle of hope each time we help the poor. 
Please be generous in your donations to the SVDP poor box at the Church exits 

following each Mass or mail them to the address noted below.   Thank you. 


